
MEMORANDUM 
TO:   Blair Parks, Recreation, and Cemetery Advisory Board  

From:  CJ Heaton, Director of Public Works 

Date:  6/17/25 

Re:  Swimming Pool Code of Conduct 

 Ashley Clary, the pool manager for the city pool, has requested to impose a few 
rules and regulations to help manage the swimming pool for the summer.  Attached is her 
proposal, city ed and agrees with these guidelines.    

Recommendation: Recommendation of the resolution for approval at the next City 
Council meeting. 

Financial Impact: $ N/A 

 

 

 

 


